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 ❚❛❜ External Email  
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f.a.o.  Stephen Kilmartin 
 
Chatburn Parish Council requests permission to delay the response to planning application 

3/2022/0500  for the proposed development of housing south of Old Road which will be detrimental to 
the residents in Crow Trees Brow.   The application will be discussed at the meeting on Monday, 20 
January. 
 
Sheila Sturrock 
Clerk 
 
 
 


